
From: registrar
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0041
Date: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 4:07:37 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 10:10 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Ian Fraser

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Exiting a pandemic is not the right time to increase rates, many people are struggling to make ends meet already.
Rates are already high enough as it is and raising them at this time will cause a lot of people more financial stress as
they attempt to deal with the raising costs of everything while their wages stay the same.

-- Attachment --




